
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday Watch No. 11 
  2-23-2024 

 Principal’s Note    
 
 Greetings Melrose Families, 
 
 We are moving toward the end of our third grading period 
of teaching and learning with great expectations for what 
our scholars have learned as we approach testing time. The 
last day of this grading period is March 8th and report cards 
are distributed on March 28th.  
 
While we are late this year, Saturday Academy will begin on 
March 2nd, for our scholars in grades 3-5. Letters will come 
home next week. ALL scholars in grades 3-5 SHOULD be at 
Saturday Academy. 
 
Scholars in grades PK-5 are working hard daily to ensure 
that they can perform all required tasks to show that they 
have mastered the major work of the grade level and are 
able to be promoted to the next grade. Please help your 
child to be prepared by having them at school on time and 
present for the entire day. This is a critical part of the year 
for teaching and learning and every minute counts. You can 
make the difference by working with your child on skills and 
strategies suggested by your child’s teacher. Parents of 
scholars in grades PK-2, read to and with your child, nightly. 
 
A special thank you to the Black History Committee for the 
fun and exciting things they have planned throughout the 
month of February.  We are looking forward to the 
upcoming closing ceremony scheduled for February 29th. 
We hope to see you there!  
 
As Spring Break is quickly approaching, we are focused on 
increasing scholar attendance. Every day of learning 
matters. Let’s make sure that scholars are at school on time, 
daily.  
 
Thanks for all that you do to help grow greatness at 
Melrose! 
 
Love Melrose absolutely! 
 
Principal Wilson 

 

Report Bullying & Harassment  
(Reporting can be done anonymously) 

~3 Ways~ 
1) Tell the Principal or another trusted adult 

2) Use the online reporting system by going to: 
bullying.pcsb.org  

3) Call the Campus Crime Stoppers  
Hotline  

1-800-873-8477 

 

 
 

2-29 – Black History Month Closing Ceremony 

3/1 – More health – 2nd Grad – Personal Hygiene 

3/2 – Saturday Academy (3rd-5th Grade Only)  

3/7 – Black College Tour – 5th Grade 

3/19 – Old Mc Mickey’s Farm – KDG 

3/11 – Spring Break  
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

If you move or change your phone number throughout the year, please stop by the front office or send a note with your child to update your 
information. Attention Families: Please refrain from use of profanity and threatening school personnel when visiting the campus. 
These actions/behaviors will lead to a Trespass warning issued by the local authorities.  

 

SPIRIT WEEK FLYER 

SEE ATTACHED 


